
 

 

November 1, 2022 
 
To, 
Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
P.J Towers, Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 532375  

To, 
Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 050 
 
Symbol: TIPSINDLTD 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Discrepancies in Financial Results 
 
We are in receipt of the email dated October 28, 2022 from BSE Limited regarding below discrepancies in 
standalone financial results for the quarter ended September 30, 2022 
 
Discrepancy: Standalone Results - Standalone Limited Review Submitted instead of Auditor Report for 
Quarter Ended - September 2022 
 
In the above context, we would like to inform you that the Board of Directors at the Meeting held on 
October 21, 2022 approved the Audited Financial Results along with Auditor’s Report for the quarter and 
half year ended September 30, 2022. We, on that date, also submitted the PDF copy of the signed Financial 
Results and Auditor’s Report to the Stock Exchanges.  
 
However, there was an inadvertent error in the first paragraph of Auditor’s Report. There was mentioned 
the word as “reviewed” instead of “Audited”. The same error has been rectified and a revised copy of the 
Auditor’s Report for the quarter and half year ended September 30, 2022 is attached herewith. 
 
Request you to kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
For Tips Industries Limited 
 
 
Bijal R. Patel 
Company Secretary 
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